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On December 20, 2022, the Marion County Sheriff’s Office (Marion SO) requested the
assistance of the Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI). The request was to investigate
an officer-involved critical incident (OICI) which involved several agencies in the county of
Marion. These agencies which were involved are the Marion SO, Marion City Police Department
and the Delaware County Joint Special Response Team. During the incident, Travis Hellinger
died due to injuries he sustained during the incident. See the letter of request from the Marion
SO.
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